Pastor Scott Yoder

A Heart of Praise

Psalm 150

THE ______ TO PRAISE (1)

THE _____ OF PRAISE (1)

THE ______ FOR PRAISE (2)

A _____ OF PRAISE (3-5)

THE _____ TO PRAISE (6)

connect with us...

Crossroads Church 1650 N. Oak Dr. Plymouth IN 4656

P 574.935.3833

crossroadsefc.com

Plymouth, IN 46563 **F** 574.935.4584

connect with us on Facebook







Welcome...

We are glad you are with us! There is a blue connection card in the seat pocket in front of you. Please fill it out and return it to the cardholder or place it in the box on the back table.

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your gift in the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.

Thank you!

"Love, Connect, and Serve on the Journey with Christ"



sunday morning nursery schedule

<u>Babies</u> - 1st svc: Megan Mitterling & Karen Markley

2nd svc: Kassie Siple & Abby Krynock

<u>Toddlers</u> - 1st svc: Allison Stone, Marc & Emma Rader

2nd svc: Sally Frick, Caleb Stillson & Haley Day

3rd Service - Bonnie Bennett & Brittany Demis The nursery schedule for each month can be found at the nursery bulletin board.

ACCESS Ministry

<u>Special Buddies</u>: Kathy & Debbie <u>Friends of Jesus</u>: David Powell

DURING OUR SERVICES Hearing assist units are available at the Welcome Kiosk. Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.

LOOKING FOR MORE INFORMATION? We have several different ways for you to learn more about Crossroads announcements, events, and the Crossroads family:

- Sign up for Pastor Scott's weekly "Journal on the Journey" e-mail. A CCO account is required. Sign up for one on your blue connection card.
- Check out our website at crossroadsefc.com

Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the Worship Center use the west door.

sunday morning spotlight

In light of the recent earthquake in Kathmandu, the most important step of helping is to pray and, more specifically, for Dan & Sheryl Ingle. The Ingles are missionaries that Crossroads has supported for many years.

The other opportunity is to give finances to help make it possible for those on the front lines to have the needed supplies to help. Although there are many organizations helping and needing support we can be left with uncertainty as to how our funds will be used, etc. So if you would like to help financially here are two organizations you can give to and fully trust the manner in which the funds will be used. We are connected with both organizations through our Crossroads ministry. Please consider giving to one of these if you desire to do so.

www.studiotenministries.org - this is the ministry of Dan and Sheryl Ingle. They have shared numerous times at Crossroads and are right at the heart of all that is happening in Nepal.

www.reachglobalcrisisresponse.wordpress.com - ReachGlobal is the missions branch of our Evangelical Free Church association. Let's be generous in a time of great need!

announcements

- SpringHill Day Camp is almost here! Parents...don't miss this opportunity to give your child a fantastic summer camp experience! Camp is right around the corner and you still have a chance to sign up! Invite your family members, friends or neighbors to experience a SpringHill Day Camp! Kids have a phenomenal time learning about God, participating in amazing activities and interacting with a fantastic staff. Camp is June 8th 12th. Visit the Children's Kiosk today for more information!
- Fight Hunger in Marshall County! You can help a family in need right here in Marshall County by donating food to the Neighborhood Center. This month the featured food items are peanut butter and jelly. Just place your donations in the giving basket located at the Fight Hunger display located in the Connection Area.
- A Big Thank You to all who worked at our recent Spring Cleaning Day here at Crossroads! The cleaning, painting, repairing & landscaping work greatly enhanced our building and grounds for our church family and guests—and demonstrated good stewardship of the resources God has given us here at Crossroads.
- There is a new bookshelf by the Information/Welcome Kiosk with recommended reading resources to enrich your personal Renewal 2015. The books on the shelves are for display purposes. There is a book summary sheet available to take, as you prayerfully consider which resource(s) God is leading you to use during this time of renewal. These books can be purchased in various formats from Amazon or Christian Book Distributors (cbd.com). If you have any questions, please contact the church office.



Graduation is in the Air...we would like to recognize Crossroad's students graduating from high school or college on Sunday, June 7th. Please call or email the church office by May 29th to provide basic information about your student and your open house information for the graduation insert. You can reach Angie Beyler at (574) 935-3833 or churchoffice@crossroads-efc.org.

this month's marriage moment...

"Be aware of gender differences. How we listen needs to be tailored to the person speaking. Women tend to give more response and feedback while they're listening. Their responses aren't necessarily agreement; they usually mean, 'I understand' or 'I'm connecting with you.' Men say less when they listen, and their feedback usually means, 'I agree with you.' A woman often learns that when she's listening to a man, he may not need as much feedback as a woman would. When she listens quietly to a man, he may respond with words like, 'Thanks for really listening to me. It helps me keep my mind on track when I'm not interrupted.' On the other hand, when a man listens to a woman, he may need to remind himself to give her verbal reassurance that she is being heard." - Focus on the Family's "Thriving Family" magazine